Doylestown Dog Park Advisory Board Meeting Minutes

October 6th, 2014 6:00 pm - 7:10 pm Doylestown Township Conference Room
Present: Kathy Brown, Deb McComas, Ada Popek, Helen Neuman, David Hansen,
Caroline Brinker, Barbara N. Lyons, Karen Sweeney Guests: Ken Snyder & Todd
Sweeney Not attending:: Scott Tilden, Caitlin Kucsan, Greg Hayes

Meeting Minutes from Sept 8, 2014 meeting were unanimously approved. Motion
made by Helen Neuman, 2" Deb McComas.

Ms Lyons informed the board the meeting with Mr. Becker concerning policies and
procedures of DP went well. Mr. Becker agreed to work with rules and policies DPAB
has in place.

David Hansen suggested adding rules to the sign off sheet on the DP application.

Rules revisions:
DP rules were reviewed and changed as deemed necessary. Karen Sweeney will make
changes and have revised rules available for review at the November 3rd meeting.

The purchased shade tree for the small dog area is very disappointing. The location
and size are not what those who contributed thought they’d be.

Motion made by Deb McComas, 2n by Ada Popek, unanimous vote requests
replacement trees received by the Township be placed at the DP.

A motion to pursue adding a shade structure to the dog park areas was made by Ada
Popek and 2nd by Helen Neuman. Motion passed with 3 in favor and 2 abstaining.

Ada Popek reported 4 members from the large dog area have volunteered to be a part
of the Welcome Waggin’ committee. No one has volunteered from the small dog area.
Barbara Lyons suggested posting a sign up sheet at the DP. If people don’t sign up
from the small dog area move on with the committee.

Barking Spot Raffle tickets will be available at the Township and the Borough. DPAB
members will also sell them.

A poster will be on display at the DP.

A motion made by Deb McComas and 274 by Helen Neuman recommended members
can purchase as many tickets for $20 each as they choose. The vote was unanimous.

Deb McComas questioned the status of brick orders. Caroline Brinker and Kathy Brown
stated all orders placed by FDDP were completed. Deb will try to identify who orders
bricks and did not get them.

Karen Sweeney will be out of the office for 6 weeks beginning Nov. 6t for ankle
surgery.
Meeting adjourned 7:10. Motion by Ada Popek, 2nd by Deb McComas. Unanimous vote.



